
ANNOUNCEMENT 

  St John Ambulance Australia appoints new National Chief Executive Officer 

St John Ambulance Australia (St John) announces the appointment of Mr Len Fiori CStJ as 
National Chief Executive Officer of St John, with effect from 19 November 2017. 

Mr Len Fiori was appointed as interim CEO since 4 September 2017. Len is well known to many 
in St John he joined our organisation as a cadet almost 50 years ago before moving to the 
Footscray Adult division where he rose to the rank of divisional nursing officer. Outside of St 
John Len has had a varied career across nursing, not-for-profit and corporate organisations. As a 
senior manager and in his later years CEO he is a passionate and talented leader and advocate 
for St John and all of its causes. Len brings to this role highly relevant and important experience 
and knowledge. He previously held the position of national CEO and Priory Secretary of St John 
from 2001 - 2009. 

Len’s skills, knowledge and experience, coupled with his warm and engaging personal style, 
will see him perform as an excellent advocate for St John both externally and within our 
organisation. Moreover, his clear passion for the mission of St John combined with his 
demonstrated commitment to work within organisations and with their people to get them to 
be the best that they can be, will add even more energy to our efforts to make first aid a part 
of everyone’s life. 

Under Len’s leadership and together with the existing outstanding team at the national office, St 
John will continue to move forward in key areas such as first aid training, event health service 
operations, first in schools and other priority areas. 

On behalf of St John Ambulance Australia, I would like to congratulate Len on his recent 
appointment as National Chief Executive Officer and invite all members of St John to welcome 
him as we take this next step in our journey. 

Chancellor and Chairman 
Professor Mark Compton AM GCStJ 
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